
 

 

 

Dear Members, I want to assure you that Kinetix is 

alive and well! There have not been any discussions 

regarding Kinetix being bought out of their lease and 

Kinetix's intent is to stay at the current location for 

the next 15 years. I have personally been in touch 

with Liberty to try to resolve the parking issues. A 

notebook labeled "Parking Issues" is located on the 

front counter of Kinetix so that your voice as valued 

members can be heard. Please date and sign each 

entry and make your entry with the understanding 

that it will be sent to Liberty and possibly used as 

supporting evidence in the future. I want to 

encourage each of you to remain optimistic and 

patient while I take your concerns to Liberty with the 

hope that they will be addressed. Should any details 

emerge that you need to be notified of, I assure you 

that I will make you all aware.  

Sincerely, Whit Johnston, Counsel for Kinetix LV, 

LLC 


